
 

On the 29th November, we interviewed a 

past Governor. She just recently stepped 

down, however is still very involved in our 

school as her son is a student here.  

You might know who she is already.  Her 

name is Angela and she likes to eat steak 

but admits to eat nearly everything. 

Angela chose to be a governor at Ridge 

View because her son is here and she 

wanted to make the school the best for all 

the students. She also said; ‘It is really 

important for me as a parent to know how 

school is doing’. 

Before becoming a Governor, Angela was 

looking after George as a mum but for the 

last year, Angela has gone to work too.  

As a Governor, she had to go to meetings 

in the evening. One lady; Anna, brings a 

list of things to talk about. They then talk 

about what has happened at Ridge View 

School; eg. how many students and staff 

are sick, money, what equipment to buy, 

etc.  

 

There is lots to talk about the new 

school build! 

We asked her if she liked her job as a 

governor, which she did because it 

made her feel good and part of 

something big.  

Before she became a governor, Angela 

had to learn to be a Governor. She went 

on different courses.  

We asked Angela if she is raising money 

for the new school. And yes; she is 

fundraising for the equipment for the 

new school building. When the new 

school is finished we will buy things like 

tables, chairs and other equipment for 

the classrooms. 

Angela asked us lots of questions, too 

and before we left we talked about how 

perhaps we could fundraise too? 
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